
Reference Number:  2023-145-IP 

From: Inpatient Value, Incentives, and Quality Reporting (VIQR) Outreach and 

Education Support Contractor  

Sent: October 3, 2023 

To:  HIQR, ASCQR, HVBP, IPFQR , HOQR, and PCHQR Lists 

Subject:  CBM 2023 CSVs Now Available for Select Reports 

An announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

Claims-based Measures (CBM) 2023 reports are now available in a CSV format in the Hospital Quality 
Reporting (HQR) System.  

Currently, only select reports can be downloaded as CSVs.  Future CBM reports will have both Excel and 
CSV download options. 

You can download a CSV by logging into the HQR System and navigating to Claims-based Measures 
under Program Reporting. Select the appropriate Release year, Program, and Report, then select Export, 
where a menu will offer you the choice to download the CSV or Excel version of your report.  

As we continue to enhance the HQR system, we’ll keep you informed about any changes.  

Do not respond directly to this email. For further assistance regarding the information contained in this 
message, please contact the CCSQ Service Center at QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov, or by calling, toll-free 
866.288.8912 (TTY: 877.715.6222), weekdays from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET. 

https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login
mailto:QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov



